
Chair’s Report September 2022 

Meeting Dates 

August 24, 2022 – Spoke to district principals and vice principals at their annual pre-school year 

meeting. 

August 31, 2022 – Open House at Quispamsis Elementary School 

September 1, 2022 – 9AM Appeal Hearing at District Office 

September 1, 2022 – Open House at Kennebecasis Valley High School 

September 2, 2022 – Virtual meeting of the Council of DEC Chairs 

September 7, 2022 – Virtual update from Porter O’Brien 

 

Governance Review 

Over the summer, there has not been a good deal happening regarding the review. Porter 

O’Brien held an “informal” meeting with Minister Cardy. A “more formal” meeting was 

scheduled for August but did not take place. As you may know Ashley Counsel who was 

responsible for the governance review file left EECD. We have learned that she has been 

replaced by Dr. Tiffany Bastin, who has worked in the department for a number of years. 

Superintendent Search 

The search process is ongoing. Virtual candidate presentations are scheduled for September 8th. 

Following this, candidates will be doing an in-basket exercise. Virtual interviews with the 

candidates who have made the short list are scheduled for September 15th. KBRS will do a 

leadership assessment with the candidates on the short list after this. In-person interviews with 

the finalists are scheduled for September 26th. After consideration of all the available 

information on the finalists, the Search Committee will recommend a candidate for your 

approval.   


